
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
A few end of term updates! 
 
On the morning of Tuesday 8th July it is our school Sports day, all the children attending 
Piccolos can take part in the Piccolo’s races if they wish.  If your child is booked in with us 
then they will be taken across and sit as a group.  If they are not booked in on this day then 
your child will need to sit with you to watch the races and you can bring them across to join 
their group when the races are called.  They will need to return to you after each race. 
 
On Tuesday 16th July, Piccolos will be joining with Reception Class for a Superhero activities 
day!  This is part of our transition programme, it allows us time for the staff to get to know the 
children coming up from Piccolos and for the children to start to recognise us.  The day also 
allows us to celebrate the children in Reception Class’s achievements.  We will be taking 
part in lots of Superhero activities and games.  We will also stay together for a picnic lunch 
finishing at 12:45pm.  You may bring your own packed lunch or purchase a school picnic 
lunch which will include: Pizza, chips and cake and will cost £2.20 payable via Parentpay. 
On this day your child may come to school in named Superhero clothes, please ensure 
these are clothes they can also compete in various activities.  If this is not your usual nursery 
session, you can pay for an additional session at £9.00 (£7.00 for a morning session and 
£2.00 for the lunchtime session) or speak to staff about swapping a different session on this 
week. 
 
Additionally, you are invited to join us and the rest of the school to celebrate your child’s 
learning and development as they graduate on Wednesday 24th July.  This will be held in the 
chapel at 9:15 am.  Please bring your child into Nursery and leave them, we will help them to 
gown up and walk to and from the chapel.  After the graduation, if your child is booked in 
with us, their day will continue as normal.  If they are not booked, we ask you to return to 
Nursery immediately after graduation to collect them. 
 
The last day of term is Wednesday 24th July and on this day you are welcome to stay and 
join your child, enjoy a drink, cake and play.  You may leave your child when you are ready, 
just sign out with a member of staff.  Nursery will finish at 11:45 am on this day and will start 
again, as school, on Friday 6th September. 
 
Thank you for all your support and we hope you enjoy your summer break. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss L Hobbs 
EYFS Lead 


